
Winter Storm Policy

Winter Weather is upon us!  During inclement weather, we will make every reasonable effort to
open the school, however, please understand that the safety of our families, students and staff
will be our prime consideration for closing the school.   Our policy is as follows:

For Coppell School:

If Coppell Public Schools are open regular hours, then we are open regular hours.

If Coppell Public Schools are delayed in opening, then we open at 
9:00 a.m.

If Coppell Public Schools are closed, we are also typically closed, but you can
check our facebook page or website at www.thepierceacademy.com by
8a.m. for the latest information. 

For Valley Ranch School:

If CFBISD Schools are open regular hours, then we are open regular hours.

If CFBISD Schools are delayed in opening, then we open at 
9:00 a.m.

If CFBISD Schools are closed, we are also typically closed, but you can check our
facebook page or website at www.thepierceacademy.com by 8a.m. for the
latest information. 
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